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Welcome to Rochester, participants of the John Huizenga 
Nuclear Science Symposium!

Let us begin by cheering the person we all came to see and 
celebrate today –

Many Happy Returns, John!Many Happy Returns, John!

To honor its magnificent elders has been a custom followed by all great 
civilizations. Such a celebration implies more than just an expression of gratitude 
for a job well done, a life well lived. In showing our appreciation of John today, 
we, his former students, associates, and colleagues, are also asserting the 
continued validity and the importance of the (human and scientific) principles, 
which he has promoted and by which he has lived and worked. Therefore, beyond 
acknowledging John’s past important direct contributions to nuclear science, the 
presentations on this symposium are to illustrate his influence in launching 
scientific careers of integrity and substance, his living legacy.

The event is sponsored by the Department of Chemistry, the Department of 
Physics and Astronomy, and the US Department of Energy.

The enthusiasm and efforts by Ms. Debra Haring have been crucial for the 
efficient planning of the event. -- Thanks Debra!




